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Consideration of application for a special event liquor license for applicant Russell St. John of the Boys &
Girls Club of the East Valley-Metro Phoenix 2020 Yesteryear Fundraising event, to be held at Dolce Vita
located at 2602 S. Goldfield Rd., Apache Junction, AZ. This event will be held on Saturday, April 4, 2020
from 5:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. The next step in this process is for the council to hold a public hearing on the
application and make a recommendation for approval or denial to be forwarded to the Arizona
Department of Liquor Licenses and Control.
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